
 
Christmas!!! 

We will be celebrating 
Christmas this week. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Spanish words  
 
 

Santa– Papa Noel 
 
Candle– Vela 
 

 

 
 

 

Reminders- 
December 18th -Santa picture 
money is due. 
December-24th we will be closing 
At 3:30 
December 25th – Closed for 
Christmas.  
(this week is not pro-rated) 
January 1st– Closed for New Years 
Day. (week is not pro-rated) 
 
Ready for  
the joy of giving? We have a box 
in the hallway for non-perishable 
food for our local food bank. The 
food bank says that they are low 
on soup and crackers. Please bring 
in your donations for the month of 
December and January. Thank you. 
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